
 

 
 

Heidelberg University Association, 871 United Nations Plaza, New York, NY 10023, USA 
IJost@HeidelbergUniversity.org, Phone: 1-212-758-3324, www.HeidelbergUniversity.org 

 
Dear Heidelberg Alumni and friends, 
 

You are cordially invited to the next meeting of Heidelberg Alumni Canada in 
Vancouver.  

Joachim Gerke, Director of the International Office at Heidelberg University will talk 
about the latest activities and developments at the university and give an overview of 
the anniversary year. He is also happy to answer questions. John Barber, Regional 
Chair from Heidelberg Alumni U.S. in Seattle and I will also be at hand and we all look 
forward to seeing you on  
 

Friday, June 3, 2011, 6 PM at the 
 

Hidden Tasting Bar and Social Lounge 
The Westin Grand 

433 Robson Street, Vancouver, BC V6B6L9, Phone: 604-647-2521 
 

Please RSVP by May 31, 2011 to info@HeidelbergUniversity.org 
 
 
For more information on Heidelberg Alumni Canada, please go to  
http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de/haca/index.html.   
 
As you know, Heidelberg University is celebrating its 625th anniversary this year. 
We hope you can join us for the alumni anniversary festivities at the end of June. 
For more information and to sign up online, please go to  
http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de/jubilaeum/ 
 
Thank you to Vancouver Regional Co-Chair Melanie Solterbeck for organizing the 
location. 
 
 I look forward to seeing you on Friday, June 3, 2010. 
 
Herzliche Grüße, 
  
Irmintraud Jost 
Executive Director 
Heidelberg University Association 


